
17:51:07  From  Lynn Canfield : Please sign in in the chat (if you 

can!) with agency affiliation (if applicable)! Thanks for joining us. 

17:51:22  From  Hannah Sheets (she/her) : Hannah Sheets, Uniting 

Pride 

17:51:34  From  Laura Lindsey - Courage Connection : Laura Lindsey, 

Courage Connection 

17:51:36  From  Tracy - DREAAM : Tracy Dace, DREAAM 

17:51:53  From  Patty Walters : Patty Walters, DSC 

17:51:53  From  Josh Cornwell : Josh Cornwell, DSC 

17:52:09  From  First Followers : James Kilgore FirstFollowers 

17:53:11  From  Elise Belknap (she/her) : Elise Belknap RPC Head 

Start 

18:18:33  From  Lynn Canfield : Link to the board packet online: 

http://www.co.champaign.il.us/mhbddb/agendas/mhb/2021/210317_Meeting/21031

7_Agenda.pdf 

18:44:13  From  Tracy Dace : Small nonprofits could benefit from a 

shared accountant.  

18:44:57  From  Susan A Fowler : Please know I’m not criticizing the 

staff, just looking at other options to avoid a new nofa 

18:45:02  From  Lynn Canfield   to   Tracy Dace(Direct Message) : 

Would small agencies include that as part of theirproposals? We have had 

language supporting such a strategy in the priorities for a few years now. 

18:46:43  From  Tracy Dace   to   Lynn Canfield(Direct Message) : 

That is a strategy we should pursue. I am very interested in sharing an 

accountant or Finance Director level professional. 

18:55:42  From  Susan A Fowler : In the past Lynn you hired 

consultants to help with program summaries.  Is that possible again? 

18:56:43  From  FirstFollowers : Thank you board for your 

consideration! 

19:00:05  From  Lynn Canfield : Susan, that is about the only way to 

do it. The workload is pretty much constant throughout the year though, so 

it might be time for us to add full time permanent staff. 

19:10:55  From  Janice Mitchell : Good evening everyone. This is 

Janice Mitchell and I just want to say congratulations to Leon! 

19:11:23  From  Tracy Dace : Good night! 

 


